Capital City Rowing Board Meeting
 February 9, 2023 @ 6:30pm
Prime Meridian Bank

Members Present: Rachael Lieblick (President), Chris York (VP Admin), Kim Nahoom (secretary),  Mary Stafford (Treasurer) Huw O’Callaghan ( VP of OP),  Holly Moody (Member at Large), Julie Derrickson, Kenny Derrickson, Heather Conn, Jennifer Plumb, Casey Smith, Chris Smith, , Tara Bracken, Jason Abrams, Traci Abrams, Marie Webb, Patrick McGuire, Hetal Desai, Jennifer Ringvelski, Ben Ringvelski, Anne Meyer

Non-Members Present: Laura Reeves, Angus Taff, Will Walker
Rowers Present: Vanna Derrickson,, Parke Stafford, Addie Smith, Mason Stafford, Fisher , Ethan Manning, Ethan Hogan, Micheal Meyer, Palmer, Megan Webb, Harleigh Derrickson, Morgan Conn, Samantha Plumb, Laxmi McGuire, Trevor Hohman, Joe Moody, 


The Meeting commenced at 6:32pm . Unanimous vote to approve January  minutes. 
Coach’s Report: Angus and Laura: Reviewed rower numbers by team. Discussed the Virtual Head of the Hooch, noting that both men and women’s team had PR records. Discussed preparation for Citrus Sprint with CCR having 13 races. 

Captain’s Report:  Ethan: Discussed team dealing with Coach Micheal resigning and team  meeting with the sports psychologist. 

President’s Report: Discussed practice facility. Met with the Mayor and Park Manager  and CCR can stay in current location until end of June with no charge.  Will do a site visit at Messer and Parkway locations to see if they meet our needs. Looked at 2 leased spaces. One did not meet CCR needs. The other space on Thomasville Road has potential. FSU Rowing has expressed interest in sharing space and cost of space.  CCR will need to look at budget details before making decision.  

VP of Operations Report: Discussed resignation of Coach Micheal and best efforts to communicate with parents/rowers in timely manner. Coach Angus and Coach Laura have stepped up to help. Practice plans  and coaching needs for all teams discussed. Discussed safety committee progress and revised safe sport training. Board members, chaperones, coaches and rowers over 18 should be completing training yearly. 

VP Administration Report: Chris updated board on Erg a thon progress to date. Encouraged increased sharing of Erg A Thon information. Location at Southwood Town Center 10-12:30. Top fundraisers per team win “Coach for a Day.” So far 6 people have joined the 10th Seat program. Discussed doing a cost share fundraiser at Feather Oaks for “Crew and Brew.” 

Treasurer’s Report: Mary provided review of the financial report. Discussed that CCR earned $1,535 from Wreaths Across America fundraiser. 

New Business/General discussion: End of Year Banquet discussed with date of May 4, 2023 at Cascades. Parent Anne Meyer expressed appreciation to Coach Angus and Coach Laura for stepping up with handling coaching changes. Discussed potential fundraiser of working at the FSU football games. 

Communications Committee: Holly requested that board members stay in tuned with questions on FB and provide answers as able. Requested information for new social media releases. Angus and Laura to be added to MS GroupMe. 

Motion to Adjourn:  All in agreement to adjourn.  



